
South ALabama Research and Inservice Center 

Based on the latest COVID-19 developments and 
best practices recommended by the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention and state and 

federal authorities, the University of South 
Alabama is transitioning to limited on-campus 

operations. We, at SARIC, are here to serve you 
and can be reached in the following ways: 

Phone-(251) 380-2741 
(Please leave a voicemail and 

we will promptly return your call.) 
Email-saric@southalabama.edu 

We, at SARIC, are here to serve you! 
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